
KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE 
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) 

NOTICE 

Date: 05.09.2023 

With reference to University Notification No Re£ No. Estab 
Il(i)/128/2012/19/1103 dated 28th August 2023 Estab 
II(i)/128/2012/19/1106 dated 30th August 2023, the College shall 
remain closed on 06.09.2023 and 08.09.2023 to 10.09.2023, in view 
of G-20 SUMMIT to be held in Delhi. 

The College will remain closed on 7th September 2023, due to Krishan 
Janamashtami being Gazetted Holiday. 

Essential Services of the College shall remain operational. 

Prof.K . a ~ 
Princip fficiating) 
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